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Rule Change Extension Notice: 
Formalisation of the Process for Maintenance 
Applications (RC_2015_03) 

This notice of extension is given under clauses 1.18.3(b) and 1.18.4 of the Wholesale 

Electricity Market Rules (Market Rules). 

Submitter:  Kate Ryan, IMO 

Date submitted: 27 March 2015 

Date of extension: 10 April 2017 

In accordance with clause 1.18.3(b) of the Market Rules, the Rule Change Panel has extended 

the timeframe for the publication of the Draft Rule Change Report for the Rule Change 

Proposal: Formalisation of the Process for Maintenance Applications (RC_2015_03) until 

Friday 29 December 2017.  

Dates for subsequent steps of the rule change process have been adjusted accordingly. 

Reason for the extension 

Between the publication of this Rule Change Proposal by the IMO and the commencement of 

https://www.erawa.com.au/rule-change-panel/market-rule-changes/rule-change-rc_2015_03





